
Estates of Forest Creek 
The City of Plano would like to congratulate and recognize the Estates of Forest Creek for receiving First Place in 
the Newsletter of the Year at the 2021 National Neighborhoods USA Virtual Conference hosted by the City of Fort 
Worth, Texas.     

 
We proudly applaud all involved in this achievement and eagerly anticipate sharing additional successes with you 
going forward.  

John B. Muns 
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